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Dear Parents,
	I wanted to take this time to introduce myself to you and let you know a little of what to expect with our first grade class.  
	My name is Sommer Lalonde and I will be your child’s teacher this school year.  I am a wife and mother to three.  I have a background as an LPN and over the past several years went back to school to become a teacher.  I have been employed at Cecilia Primary since 2010.  So, chances are pretty good that your child has seen me around campus already.  
	I am very excited to be starting a new year with your child.  There are new and exciting things happening this year and I am sure we will have a great time learning, exploring and having fun.
	I would like to let you know that the school supplies your child brings will be their school supplies.  When they run out of pencils or crayons or things, I will send a note home letting you know that they are in need of new ones.  Other than tissue or Ziplocs, their supplies will be used by them only.  So please send your child’s supplies as soon as possible if you have not done so already. 
	When you send your child with materials please make sure to put their name on it.  When sending money, please, please send it in an envelope or Ziploc with your child’s name and what it is for, written clearly on the front.  Several times students come and hand in money and really don’t know what it is for.
Today they are going home with a blue folder, which is labeled for me.  This is my test paper folder which will be sent home each week on Tuesday.  Their test papers will be inside.  Please review them, sign them and return them to me in the blue folder.  The folder which you purchased for your child will be used daily for their work and homework.   
	Our school website, https://www.saintmartinschools.org/ is full of useful links and information.  Please visit it and play around on the site so that it is easier for you to maneuver on.  Also, https://app.oncoursesystems.com/school/webpage/12803781/1269843, is my class website. (it can be accessed through the CP webpage)  There are many useful links on this page as well as a link to access what homework is required each day.  However, please keep in mind that sometimes things change.  So if you look on your child’s homework calendar and something is changed, please go with that one.  
	Notes and information will be sent home as the year progresses, so please check your child’s folder daily.

	Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need.  You may send a note with your child, email me at sommer_lalonde@saintmartinschools.org, send me a message on classdojo, or contact me at 337-667-6700 ext 2638. My preferred method would be email or classdojo, but any way is fine.  
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